Amber Noworatzky

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 11:11 AM

To: Dan Koski; Janet DePirro (jdepirro@lakesidefoods.com); Amber Noworatzky; Nick Reimer; Bill Schlei

Subject: RE: External: No Parking Signs - Quay Street

Attachments: Proposed No Parking Zone on South Side of Quay St. - S. 5th St. to 200 feet west.pdf; Existing No

Parking Ordinance for Quay St..pdf

Ald. Schlei and Amber:

Janet DePirro from Lakeside Foods is requesting the City to install "No Parking" signs on the south side of Quay St. from the east side of their loading docks to the west side of S. 5th St.

I have attached the existing No Parking Ordinance for Quay St. and a map showing the proposed location for the new No Parking Zone.

Can we add this request to the June 14th Public Safety Committee Meeting Agenda? Thanks.

From: Dan Koski

Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 2:30 PM **To:** Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Subject: FW: External: No Parking Signs - Quay Street

See below. Sounds like it's already a no parking area, so does this need to go to committee or can we just do?

Dan Koski, PE

Director of Public Infrastructure City of Manitowoc 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

dkoski@manitowoc.org

Phone: (920) 686-6910 Fax: (920) 686-6906

www.manitowoc.org



From: Janet De Pirro < <u>idepirro@lakesidefoods.com</u>>

Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 11:43 AM

To: Dan Koski < dkoski@manitowoc.org >

Subject: External: No Parking Signs - Quay Street

Good Morning Dan,

I am inquiring about the addition of a few more "No Parking" signs on the south side of the road on Quay street in front of our large truck scale. In recent years, we have seen an increase of parking on the road just to the north of our dock loading area on Quay street. There were a number of instances last year where we had to send management across the road to the Wharf to track down the vehicle's owners to have the car moved. Staff at the Wharf have been absolutely accommodating in helping us find owners when we have issues. We would like to see if we could get some additional "No Parking" signs to eliminate the issue as much as possible.

I would be happy to meet with someone whenever possible to give some more detail in what we are looking for and what our problems are. If you are not the correct person to submit this request to or if there is a form to fill out, I would appreciate guidance in who and how to submit this request to.

Thank you,

Janet De Pirro | General Manager

Lakeside Foods, Inc.

Manitowoc Plant | 508 Jay street | Manitowoc, WI 54220

Office: (920) 684-0151 ext 3918

jdepirro@lakesidefoods.com



Strong roots. Bright future.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, contains information from Lakeside Foods Inc, which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by "reply to sender only" message and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments.

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.